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September 24, 2010 

 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

RE: EB-2010-0008 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. ("OPG") 

2011-2012 Payment Amounts for Prescribed Facilities 

 

APPrO wishes to note its support for the Ontario Power Generation Inc. Motion in 

respect of the report entitled "Update to Report on Methodologies for Setting Ontario 

Power Generation Payment Amounts" (�the Power Advisory Report�) prepared by Power 

Advisory LLC for the Ontario Energy Board and filed in this proceeding by Board Staff. 

 

It is APPrO�s submission that, from a process perspective, the issues considered in the 

Power Advisory Report are substantive, do not relate to Issues 12.1 or 12.2 on the Final 

Issues List for EB-2010-0008 (which deal only with the timing and process for 

considering an Incentive Regulation Mechanism) and deserve full consideration in a 

separate proceeding.  

 

APPrO inadvertently missed the due date for submissions on the Motion, but we trust 

that the Board will receive and consider our submission in its deliberations nonetheless.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
David Butters 

President & CEO 

 


